Mr, Wilson Duff,
Professor of Anthropology & Sociology,
Department of Anthropology & Soeiology,
finiversity Of British Columbia,
Vancouver,B.Co
Dear Frofessor:
Please find herewith copy of our letter to
the Honourable Minister of Indian Affairs and Northem development Ottawa
dealing with the Nishga overlapping land c¢laim on the Kitwancool territory ET ALs
Please also find enclosed herewith copy of our letter to the Hon, Armie
Van Campen Administrative Assistand of the Premier at VietoriagB.C.
requesting a reply of our letter to the premier in July 1974,A.De
you #XX#S will also find copies of our letters to the Nishga Lawyers for the
informatiom of the Honourable Minister of Indian affairs.

We are awaiting a reply from the premier of B.C. before we sent another
letter to Ottawa in which we would press for negotiation,

Yours most respectfully
October 12,1974 ,A.Do Peter Williams,President of Kitwancool
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